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Parking - No Stopping - Roslyn Street, Rushcutters Bay 

2024/059204 

Recommendation 

It is recommended that the Committee endorse the reallocation of parking on the western 
side of Roslyn Street, Rushcutters Bay between the points 0 metres and 6.1 metres (one car 
space) north of Bayswater Road as "No Stopping". 

Voting Members for this Item 

Voting Members Support Object 

City of Sydney   

Transport for NSW   

NSW Police – Kings Cross PAC   

Representative for the Member for Sydney   

 

Advice 

The Committee unanimously supported the recommendation. 

 

Background 



 

 

Since the construction of the garden bed kerb extension at Bayswater Road and Roslyn 
Street intersection, there has been a continuing issue of vehicles hitting the kerb, resulting in 
its displacement into the garden bed. The proposed realignment and reconstruction of the 
kerb will improve the turning movement of service vehicles while simultaneously addressing 
the safety concerns associated with the damaged kerb, which poses a potential trip hazard. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


